
November Elementary Board Report 
 

1. Oct 2-26th Held Red Ribbon week- different dress up days and activities in the 
classrooms throughout the week, Kick off assembly held and made posters to hang 
around classrooms.  

2. Parent Teacher Conferences held on October 30th and Nov 1st (96% average 
attendance), food by provided by National Honor Society on Oct 30th, huge thank you 
for Mr. Monteith for lining this up. 

3. Book Fair during Parent Teacher Conferences and during day for teachers/kids 
4. Monday Professional development Nov 12th Morning session was PD by AEA Literacy 

module (greatly received by elem. teachers), Afternoon grade levels held curriculum 
conversations and AEA was there to help work on PBL projects (Entry event and parent 
communication-social media were covered in our book) 

5. Nov 8th- PBIS team meeting- items were reports on what our data is showing, Check in 
and out students (how are they doing), new things we want to get accomplished or other 
interventions we should try. 

6. I attended the Iowa Culture and Language Conference on November 5th-7th, the most 
beneficial piece of information was a procedure how to distinguish between disability and 
ELL language acquisition still needed. 
 

 
 
 


